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First Parish has long made our space available for non-First Parish events and we wish to 
continue that practice in a way that is fiscally responsible and a prudent stewardship of 
our resources. We also need to assure the availability of our space for church functions. 
 
The expectation is that individuals and/or outside groups using our buildings participate 
in the expense of maintaining those buildings. A “facilities use fee schedule” is calculated 
on our costs. 
 
There may be occasions when small groups without operating budgets of their own may 
have the fee waived by the Senior Minister provided that the work of the groups is 
congruent with the mission of the church and has significant FP parishioner involvement. 
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